
Dear Sir/Madam 
I would kindly ask you to NOT change the current Human Rights and Anti – Discrimination 
Bill. It has served us well for many years and now it is venturing into areas where IT WILL do 
exactly what it was originally designed to do. Restrict the freedom of speech on many levels, 
including comments against the government of the day. This sounds very much like Russia 
or Iran. 
Please do not let this happen. 
  
Every blessing 
 
Graham 
 
Graham McDonald 
Children of the World - A Ministry of Campus Crusade for Christ 
 
 


